
IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

24 October 2023

Last week, we gladly hosted our colleagues from Ateneo de Manila University (AdMU), our
partners in one of our most successful dual degree programmes, the Asia Peacebuilders
Scholarship Programme, funded by the Nippon Foundation. 

UPEACE WELCOMED ITS COLLEAGUES FROM ATENEO 
DE MANILA UNIVERSITY FOR A “PEACE EXCHANGE”

UPEACE Resident Professor Stephanie Knox
(Peace Education) was in Colombia last week
with students from the Pontificia Universidad
Javeriana, teaching a course on peace
education and promoting a culture of
harmony, as part of our agreement with that
Colombian educational institution.

RESIDENT PROFESSOR STEPHANIE
KNOX TAKES PEACE EDUCATION

TO COLOMBIA

If you missed it, you can watch the recording here

Professors from UPEACE and AdMU participated in our Peace Exchange, which included
several dialogues on peace and transdisciplinary social development, as well as the
development of peace studies knowledge from the Asian context. AdMU professors also
met with UPEACE students for a more informal dialogue.

https://www.facebook.com/100064806127913/posts/pfbid02jcfScghJ961X4M1hfDy7M8NjGvP81EMmK8TgtLDjG88rHs9Fcr6zmwBkp9qZPjYMl/?mibextid=K8Wfd2
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Kyle Richardson (Canada, M.A. in Gender and Peacebuilding), a recent UPEACE grad, had
this to say about choosing why he chose UPEACE and this program specifically.

UPEACE Vice Rector Juan Carlos Sainz-Borgo met with our colleagues from Ateneo de Manila
University, to discuss future collaboration between our institutions in light of the end of the Asian
Peacebuilders Scholarship Programme. We can’t wait to come up with new and exciting joint
initiatives!

UPEACE VICE -RECTOR MET WITH REPRESENTATIVES 
OF ATENEO DE MANILA UNIVERSITY

CANADIAN UPEACER AND RECENT GRADUATE KYLE 
RICHARDSON TELLS US ABOUT HIS EXPERIENCE AT UPEACE

Find out what he had to say here

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7PFGHN5HWZE

